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Ventura County Transportation Commission Invites Public 

to Provide Feedback on Transit Priorities 
 

The Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC) is developing a Short Range Transit 

Plan (SRTP) on behalf of eight of the county’s public transit operators. The Ventura County 

Short Range Transit Plan (SRTP) will serve as a guiding document for VCTC and these 

operators for the next ten years.  

The SRTP will identify the status and outlook of transit service in the region and the impacts of 

varying levels of transit service funding for Camarillo Area Transit, Kanan Shuttle, Moorpark City 

Transit, Ojai Trolley, Simi Valley Transit, Thousand Oaks Transit, Valley Express, and VCTC 

Intercity. 

VCTC is seeking input from the community to understand their priorities for transit in the county 

and preferences for improvements. Please complete the short survey by visiting the following 

link: www.goventura.org/srtp.   

 

The survey will be open March 25th, 2024, through April 19, 2024. People who complete the 

survey can enter a drawing for one of two $100 Visa gift cards. The survey is available in 

English, Spanish and Chinese.  

 

For more information and to learn about the SRTP process, please visit 

www.goventura.org/srtp.   

http://www.goventura.org/srtp


 

About the Ventura County Transportation Commission 

The Ventura County Transportation Commission is the regional transportation planning agency 
committed to keeping Ventura County moving. Program information is available at 
goventura.org. 
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